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9th November 2022         No. 585 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Parent Consultation Evening – 10th & 15th November 2022 

If you have not already booked your appointment please do so via the Weduc app, as per previous 

communication. 

 

Following the parent consultation evenings you will be sent an evaluation, which we would really 

appreciate you spending a few moments to complete. 

 

Anti-bullying Alliance – Odd Socks Day 

Further to the letter yesterday, please remember the children can come in odd socks on Monday 14th 

November. This Anti-bullying initiative would welcome any donations, so we have added it to your 

Scopay account,  However, all children are invited to support the day wearing odd socks, whether a 

donation is made or not. 

 

Children In Need 

In addition we will also be supporting Children in Need in school next Friday 18th November.  Children 

can come into school in their own clothes or spotty outfits.  Please logon to Scopay, and pay £1 donation 

per child for this worthy cause. 

 

Applications for Reception 2022 

A reminder that the application procedure for Reception 2023 opened via the DCC website at 

www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions on Monday 7th November.  The deadline for applications is 

Sunday 15th January 2023. 

 

Christmas Fayre 2022 

The Christmas Fayre will be held in school next Friday 18th November, between 5-8pm.  Although 

this is a little earlier this year, we have had to work around the World Cup dates etc.  However, we hope 

that you will support this event by donating items for stalls and the raffle, and by attending on the night. 

The PTA have already circulated details of items needed, and we will send reminders as necessary next 

week. Thank you in advance for your support.  

 

I will write to you again soon with further information regarding forthcoming Christmas events in 

school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S J Whyld 

Headteacher 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

